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Newsletter of ENMU-Ruidoso Branch Community College October 24, 2022 

Spooky Stories & Costume Contest Wednesday  
The Success Emporium and Ridgeline Review Literary and Fine Art 
magazine will present “Spooky Stories” from 12-12:30 p.m. and a 
costume contest from 12:30-1 p.m. Judges will decide the best 
costume and the winner will be awarded a small prize. Everyone is 
welcome with or without a costume to join in the fun. 

Midtown Trick or Treat 
ENmU-Ruidoso will have a  booth at the  Midtown Halloween Trick  or Treat event on 
Sudderth Dr. Wednesday, 3-6:30 p.m. If you want to  help hand out candy email        
Student Recruiter Dorothy van der Sterre at  Dorothy.Smith1@enmu.edu. There  will 
be a costume contest, pumpkin carving, pumpkin roll, coffin race, candy and  more! 
Click here  for detailed schedule.  
 

New Employees’ Spotlight 
Timothy Lopez of Nogal was hired recently as the new facility 
technician. He brings many years of maintenance, construction, and 
landscaping experience to the college. He says, “I really enjoy the 
interaction with students, faculty and staff. It’s been awesome. I’m 
proud to represent ENMU-Ruidoso. It is a positive environment.” 

Tim Lopez  Cleo Mow of Nogal is the new Education Department Chair and 
Professor of Education courses. She has a Bachelor of Science 
Degree in Elementary Education with a TESOL and Language Arts 
endorsement from the University of New Mexico and a Master’s 
Degree in Designing Curriculum Instruction with an emphasis as a 
Reading Specialist from Grand Canyon University, as well as a 
Program Administration License from Arkansas State University.  
She has received numerous awards and certificates including 
Teacher of the Year of the Sylvan Learning Center and has 16 years 
of experience in the primary and secondary education. 

Cleo Mow  
Dr. Cynthia Orozco recently spoke in San Antonio 

Dr. Orozco at the   
San Antonio  

Mission Public Library  

Professor of History and Humanities Dr. Cynthia E. Orozco   
recently visited San Antonio, Texas to speak to teachers at 
a Humanities Texas workshop, presented at the Western        
Historical Association  conference, and spoke at Trinity         
University, Incarnate  Word University, Mission  Public     
Library, the Guadalupe Cultural Arts Center, and  the Alonso  
S. Perales Elementary School. Orozco is the recent author 
of Pioneer of Mexican-American Civil Rights: Alonso S.    
Perales. Dr. Orozco was presented  with the banner 
(pictured to the left) as a gift from Marta Perales Carrisalez, 
Alonso S. Perales' daughter at the San Antonio  Mission  
Public Library.  

Upcoming Events  
October Cybersecurity Month   
25 Tuesday  
  General  Election 

Early Voting,     
Rm106, 10a-6p  
thru Nov. 5  

  Ceramics,           
2nd  7wks, Rm117,  
1-4:30p  

  Board of Realtors, Rm201, 8a-5p  
26 Wednesday  
  Deadline to submit Veteran info 

to Dr. Massey  for Campus Display  
  Food Safety, Rm109, 8s-5p  
  Board of Realtors, Rm201, 8a-12p  
  Understanding Using NM Forms, 

Rm201, 8a-12p  
  Feed Your Brain, Halloween 

“Spooky Stories” & costume    
contest, Learning Commons, 12p  

  Midtown Trunk or Treat,          
Sudderth Dr., 3-6:30p  

27 Thursday  
  Food Safety, Rm109, 8:30a-5p  
  Nursing Testing, Learning         

Commons, 9a-12p  
28 Friday  
  Region 9, Heartsaver CPR First  

Aid, Rm105, 9a-2p  
30 Sunday  
  Historic Site Trick or Treat, 104 Kit

Karson Rd., Ft. Stanton, 5-7p  
 

mailto:dorothy.smith1@enmu.edu
https://www.ruidosoparksandrec.com/calendar-of-events/midtown-halloween



